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Dear Mr Dooley,

| am responding to your e-mails dated 31 May and 8 June 2016, concerning the investigations by
HSE and the Parliamentary and Health Service Ombudsman (PHSO) into ventilation in Emerson
House, your former office block.

You considered that the investigation was flawed in order to deceive and cover up a clear breach of
the Workplace (Health, Safety and Welfare) Regulations 1992. PHSO investigated this (including
commissioning an independent expert report that agreed with our assessment) and on 30 Sept 2014
they decided not to uphold your complaint. PHSO did not find the investigation to be flawed or that we
failed to enforce the Workplace standards.

| consider that this case was thoroughly investigated by HSE and PHSO. Therefore, | have nothing
further to add and HSE will not respond on this issue any further.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr Richard Judge
Chief Executive




